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Your comments on the planning

application

As a neighbour who backs onto the proposed development |
have two concerns. The first relates to the construction of a
new basement level. | object in principal to digging out new
basements within existing period structures. The building is
already of a substantial size and there is no rationale other
than economic benefit for the extra space. It would also
entail significant noise and disruption for all neighbouring
properties.

My second related concern is for the large, old chestnut tree
which stands in the garden. | fear that if a basement is
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constructed then the property developer will then ask to
have the tree removed if itin any way interferes with the
new deep foundations. | would like Camden Council to
secure a binding commitment from the developer that
whatever the outcome of the planning process that the tree
is not removed or reduced in size.

If you wish to upload a file containing your comments then use the link below
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